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As I look out my window watching yet another incredible snow storm (three days in a row), I
 can't quite wrap my head around the fact that some people are just ignoring the changes to our
 climate and continue to pretend we can keep doing what we have been and everything will be
 fine!  Wake up!!  Why is it that the people we look to, to lead us and make
 responsible decisions about energy resources, can't acknowledge we have to stop using fuels
 that give off methane and make the greenhouse effect worse? Methane gives off more than 80
 times what CO2 does.  Fracking gas causes leaks and environmental spills from the waste
 water, which contains so much saline plus a multitude of chemicals that I'm sure no one wants
 in their drinking water, renders a dead zone when spilled. (Talk to the people in the Dakotas.)

Please, do the responsible thing and stop this pipeline before Massachusetts becomes just
 another sad story.  Allowing these exports will just further enhance an already dangerous
 situation.  We need to focus on other energy alternatives and not exporting gas which will just
 continue to grow the climate emergency that is unfolding right before our eyes.   Ultimately,
 it endangers my family, my property, my community, my environment, and the overall health
 and welfare of all citizens in the United States and every person on this planet.  And not just
 for this generation...for many generations.  Nothing good will come of this. Don't continue to
 be part of the problem.  Massachusetts has always been out front when it comes to innovative
 green alternatives and we can continue.  A much better legacy!!

Thank you!!

Cindy and Steve True

Deerfield, MA




